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COMMNT2013/7585/P 10/12/2013  18:23:16 My family and I would lose considerable enjoyment of our property should planning for this development 

be granted.  

Building in this way, to close off this entire side of the reservoir would close what is considered an 'open 

space'.  This open space is enjoyed by all who pass by (well, it was until Linden Wates closed it off with 

unsightly hoardings). 

I would much prefer the earlier development proposed by Linden Wates and for which approval has 

already been granted - the lower one for 16 units built within the existing structure of the old reservoir. 

This earlier plan was innovative,  met a high environmental standard, maintained wildlife space within the 

field of the reservoir, and was considerably less invasive vertically than this plan currently proposed.  

I sincerely hope that should approval for this application be granted that Linden Wates will consider 

building the first plan which would have much less of a divisive impact on the community.
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